
Greater Cincinnati Running Club  
Meeting Minutes 

April 3, 2023 
 

Attendance: Todd Hofacre, Liz Hofacre, Jim Welland  
 

 The current checking account balance is $10401.39. There are no outstanding 
checks. There is one pending deposit. 

 Todd went over March expenses. These were primarily for the suite at the Westin 
and food provided to members at the suite for the Heart Mini Marathon. 

 Membership was discussed. There are sixty-five households and seventy-three 
members. 

 It was decided to use SendinBlue instead of MailChimp because it is more cost 
efficient. 

 There were about three thousand runners in the Heart Mini Marathon. About 
twenty-one club members participated. There were not many, who took 
advantage of the Westin Suite which is limited to members. 

 Possible Grand Prix awards were pitched. Scoring will hopefully be current after 
the Dogwood Dash. 

 To have an annual meeting as well as give out awards for the Grand Prix 
winners, a picnic was discussed as well as possible venues. 

 Todd went to a meeting for the Flying Pig water stop. CPR training was provided 
which he took. 

 The Facebook page and other social media were discussed.  
 There was a debate about whether the Club should put on the Cross-Country 

series because of the exceptionally low turnout. Different venues were 
discussed. More will follow. 

 The next meeting is scheduled on ZOOM on May 1, 2023. 
 
 

The meeting adjourned at 740. 
 


